August 7
Parks Edition.

Every three years the town is required, per our risk management carrier to perform a playground
survey. In the latest survey, we were informed that the swing sets at Chatfield Park, French Park, and
George Street Parks needed to be updated or repaired.

The Parks Commission and Public Works are working on making everything safe for our youngest
residents.

Chatfield Park - We ordered and replaced the swing set and playground equipment. The town has spent
approximately $3,000.00 so far on playground equipment.

Gary Park - We ordered and replaced the swing set and playground equipment. The town has spent
approximately $4,000.00 on playground equipment and a new sign.

French Park -New lighting was installed for the war memorials and the retaining wall was repaired.

Splash Pad - | have been hearing from residents regarding a splash pad for the town. The City of Ansonia
splash pad cost $500,000.00, with an estimated annual cost or approximately $20 - 25,000.00 a year to
operate and maintain.

We hope everyone was able to stay dry today.



